
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NUTRIASIA PACIFIC LTD TAKES POSITIVE STEP TO IMPROVE 
DEL MONTE PACIFIC LTD’S STOCK LIQUIDITY 

 
Singapore, 6 July 2007 - The Board of Directors of Del Monte Pacific Limited (the 
“Company” or “DMPL”) wishes to announce that the Company’s majority shareholder, 
NutriAsia Pacific Ltd (“NPL”), yesterday sold 50 million shares, or approximately 4.6% in 
the capital of the Company primarily to institutional investors.  
 
The sale was undertaken mainly to increase the stock’s liquidity in light of increased 
interest in the Company from investors. With the turnaround in the Company’s earnings 
in 2006 and positive outlook for 2007, DMPL has been receiving more interest from 
investors. 
 
Following the aforesaid sale, NPL’s shareholding in the capital of DMPL has been 
reduced from 84.5% to 79.9%.  
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